
  

                               NOTIFICATION OF INTENTION TO AWARD CONTRACT  

 

Date of publication: Friday, 27th October, 2023  

 

The Malawi Investment and Trade Centre in line with Section 48 of the Public Procurement and 

Disposal of Public Assets (PPD) Act, 2017, would like to inform the General public and all 

bidders who participated in the Procurement for Construction of Access Roads at Chigumula 

in Blantyre that, the Centre has finalized all procurement proceedings for the said procurement 

and intends to award the contracts as follows: 

 

No.  Procurement Name  Procurement 

Reference Number  

Contractor`s Name 

and Address  

Contract amount 

(MK)  

2  Construction of Access Roads 

at Chigumula Industrial site in 

Blantyre  

MITC/IPDC/SEZ/

WOR/CG09/023 

Mark Construction 

Limited,  

P.O. Box 3071, 

Lilongwe 

3,979,948,593.84 

 

 Unsuccessful bidders who wish to request for a debriefing session may submit their request in 

writing to the address below before or by Thursday,9th November, 2023. Any requests for 

debriefing received after the expiry of this period shall not be entertained.  

 

The Chairperson 

Internal Procurement and Disposal Committee 

Malawi Investment and Trade Centre 

Private Bag 302 

Lilongwe 

 

Email: procurement@mitc.mw 
 

  


